
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS  
EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES  

DECLARED AN ESSENTIAL SERVICE IN BUTLER COUNTY, IA 

 

The Board of Supervisors of Butler County, Iowa, will hold a public meeting at 6:00 P.M. on March 14, 
2022, at the Butler County Courthouse, EOC, Allison, Iowa.  The purpose of this informational 
meeting will be to discuss the process involved with declaring emergency medical services (EMS) an 
essential service in Butler County, as authorized by Iowa Code Section 422D.1.   
 
Leslie Groen 
Butler County Auditor 
 


